
From: Harris, Lebya J (Libby) CIV USARMY CESAM (USA)
To: "Andrew Grammer"
Subject: Acknowledgement of Receipt – SAM-2019-00914-ES (NextEra Energy - Natural Gas Pipeline) (UNCLASSIFIED)
Date: Monday, May 11, 2020 2:16:00 PM
Attachments: 2020-05-11.CORR.19-914. Acknowledgment Letter.pdf

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

Hello,

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), Mobile District is in receipt of your recent request.
This request has been assigned the following file number, which should be
referred to in all future correspondence with this office:
File Number: SAM-2019-00914-ES

Following an initial review of your request, your project manager will contact you if any additional information is
required.

Thank You!

Lebya J. Harris
Regulatory Assistant
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Mobile District
Regulatory Division

 Post Office Box 2288
109 Saint Joseph Street
Mobile, Alabama 36628
Phone: (251) 694-3789
FAX: (251) 694-3692
Email: Lebya.j.simpson@usace.army.mil
CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED



DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
MOBILE DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 2288 
MOBILE, AL  36628-0001 

                                                           
May 11, 2020 

 
 
 
To: NextEra Energy 
raymond.loving@nexteraenergy.com  
 
CC: Andrew Grammer 
oars-al@hotmail.com  
 
 
Subject:  Acknowledgement of Receipt – SAM-2019-00914-ES (NextEra Energy - Natural Gas 
Pipeline) 
 
 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), Mobile District has received your application for 
a Department of the Army permit.  This request has been assigned to the South Alabama Branch 
with the following file number, which should be referred to in all future correspondence with this 
office concerning this project:  File Number: SAM-2019-00914-ES 
 
For any questions or additional correspondence related to this project, please contact us by phone 
at 251-690-2658, or by email at CESAM-RD@sam.usace.army.mil.  Our preferred method for 
receiving documents sent to this office is through the aforementioned email address.  However, if 
you require submittal by paper copy, please send your correspondence to the following address: 
 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Mobile District, Regulatory Division 
P.O. Box 2288 
Mobile, Alabama 36628 
 
For additional information on our Regulatory program, visit our website at:  
www.sam.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory.aspx 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mobile District 
Regulatory Division 
 


